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Minutes 

 

Meeting 9 

April 22nd 2011 
6:30pm 
 
Meeting called by Rita Matos 

Attendees: Rita Matos, Stuart Hopkinson, Maria Margarida Gil Conde, Bhavin Doshi, 
Devangna Bhatia, Veronika Sykorova , Adriano Mendes, Luis Cyrillo, Roye Mauthner 

 

Additions: 

 
 

 Vice President 
 After the general meeting some students were unhappy and some left 

during the meeting. This was purely that they did not agree with the 
resignation of the President. 

 Jonathan asked for the minutes from the extraordinary meeting to be 
destroyed, something which is unconstitutional therefore, they like all 
minutes are available in the office for viewing of the members. 

 Rita has been to Helena to explain the problems that occurred over the 
past weeks, she would like people to come and help with the entrance 
examination especially people who can speak Arabic.  

 The ISC/IFMSA were concerned with the rumours and the actions of 
the past week, Rita sat down with them and now they are happy for 
the co-operations to continue, also they understand the difficult 
situation that the MIMSA board was put in. 

 
 
 

 

 General 
 
 
 
 

 

 Public Relations 
 Co-operations- In future events we would like MIMSA to be more of an 

active voice. Meaning that we are not a tag along and have some 
choices in the events. 

 We need to communicate better the thoughts and opinions of our 
students so that these co-operations are more mutually beneficial 

 We need to give more incentives for the reps to be more active. 
 We are going to start a semesteral MIMSA report on events that have 

happened 
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 Social 
 Dept to be left to organise things by themselves and see if since Jon’s 

resignation things improve 
 
 
 
 

 

 Education 
 There is a decline in the interest shown in clinical session therefore 

there is an evaluation of their use and whether they should be 
continued by the education board members. 

 Seeing as Devangna is taking on a lot of the responsibilities to help Rita 
there is a feeling that we should recruit a non-board member helper to 
assist with the work load. 

 

 Treasurer 
 The contract with copycentre for the 10% discount has been formalized  
 Separate links to the sponsors pages have been made on the website 
 Further discounts to be made with the card 

 

 IT 
 Due to the change of accounts since the Presidential resignation please 

all board members delete google docs after moving the relevant 
documents. 

 There have been some changes made on the website by an 
unauthorized source. Suspect it was before certain accounts were 
disabled. 

 

 Later added points 

 

 Wrap-up 

 

 


